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From:   Gamache, Christopher
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 4:27 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: NH-145 Colebrook OHRV trail crossing meeting

From: Beaulieu, Philip <Philip.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov>  
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2019 4:44 PM 
To: 'Dick Harris' < >; '  < >; 
'gary.prince@dos.nh.gov' <gary.prince@dos.nh.gov>; Gamache, Christopher 
<Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov>; Savage, Clinton <Clinton.Savage@dncr.nh.gov> 
Cc: 'Rick Samson' < >; 'Monique' <  
Subject: RE: NH-145 Colebrook OHRV trail crossing meeting

Good afternoon,

I believe meeting here in the Lancaster office is the best approach for now, as I  don’t have a suitable 
location to meet in Colebrook.  We can plan on 3/13 at 10:00 am.  Our conference room is located in the 
basement of the office, so let me know if anyone needs handicapped accommodations and perhaps we 
can change the venue.
 
Thanks
 
Phil

From: Beaulieu, Philip  
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2019 1:05 PM 
To: 'Dick Harris';  gary.prince@dos.nh.gov; Gamache, Christopher; Savage, 
Clinton 
Cc: Rick Samson; Monique 
Subject: NH-145 Colebrook OHRV trail crossing meeting

Hi again Dick,

We haven’t picked a time or location to meet yet, and I was thinking 10:00 either in Colebrook 
somewhere or here in Lancaster at the District 1 office.  Let me know what the preference is.  
 
Thanks
 
Phil

Philip L. Beaulieu, P.E.
NH Department of Transportation
Highway Maintenance – District 1
District Engineer
641 Main Street
Lancaster, NH 03584
Tel: (603) 788-4641
Fax: (603) 788-4260




